
You can help shape the future of 
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander  
visual arts and crafts policy

The Productivity Commission has published its draft report on 

Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander visual arts and crafts.

We want to hear from you on our draft recommendations

• What products should be 

labelled?

• What would help to 

strengthen compliance with 

labelling requirements?

• What things should the law 

protect?

• Who should speak for 

communities looking to 

protect cultural assets?

• How can governments better 

support and work with the sector?

• How can training and career 

pathways for artists and art 

workers be improved?

We recommend a new law 

that will give traditional 

owners greater control

over how cultural assets are 
used in visual arts and crafts

Recognising Aboriginal and 

Torres Strait Islander 

cultural rights

We recommend an 

evaluation of all support 

programs, and an increase 

in funding to strengthen the 
Indigenous Art Code

Improving government 

support for artists and 

art centres

We recommend a 

mandatory warning label 

on inauthentic products to 

help consumers focus on 

authentic arts and crafts

Tackling inauthentic visual 

arts and crafts

Visit our website to read the draft and make a submission or brief comment

pc.gov.au/indigenous-arts or call us on 1800 020 083




